
The regular Drop-in at the Villa Lafabrègue in Prades was much
appreciated by the members and friends who came to attend the

jewellery and cake sale. The weather was particularly kind, with a
perfect late summer day to appreciate the beautiful gardens, buy

some bargains, browse the paperbacks (and eat cake). Our thanks to
our small team of helpers and all the kind people who donated

jewellery. 220€ was raised on the day, with plans afoot to sell more
jewellery at future events and online.

Frankie, Maggie and Lizzie at Villa Lafabrègue


